








Addendum to Restoration Grant 58-16RF-B: Morro Bay Boatyard and Haulout Facility, 4-11-16 
 
Since submitting the grant application for the Morro Bay Boatyard and Haulout Facility, 
additional information has become available. 
 

• At their latest council meeting, the city of Morro Bay committed $50,000 toward the 
feasibility study. The timeline for spending that money is not yet set. 

• Based on this commitment from the city and assuming the full amount is spent, the 
match amount for the grant is now $50,000. 

• On the application form, add ‘Environmental balanced uses’ as one of the CCMP Priority 
Issues impacted by the project. 

• Action Plans impacted by the project are USE-3 (Commercial Fishing: Support the 
traditional use of Morro Bay as a commercial fishing port and working waterfront 
consistent with the protection of water quality and habitat values) and BMP-8 (Support 
the implementation of Best Management Practices related to harbor operations).  
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